
Warboys School PTFA 
 

Yummy Cake Sale 
 

 
 

Monday 12th November 
 

The PTFA is pleased to announce that the next cake sale 
to be held will be after school on Monday 12th November. 

 
The children of Key Stage 1 and Foundation will be 
providing a wide range of scrummy sponges, fab 

flapjacks and a lot more besides. 
 

If you fancy a treat to start the school week and help 
raise funds for the school, then please come along and 

buy something tasty.   
 
 

We look forward to seeing you and thank you for your 
support.  

 


